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UNIVERSITY OF MAINE PUBLIC PRIVATE PARTNERSHIP FOR HISTORICAL 

BUILDINGS REDEVELOPMENT 
RESPONSE ADDENDUM #1 

10/13/2020 
 

CLARIFICATION 

 
This clarification is for sections 1.3.1 (Timeline of Key Events) and 2.2.1 (Notification of Interest) 
regarding the requirement to submit a Notification of Interest (Appendix C). Thank you for the 
Notifications of Interest received to date. A Notification of Interest is not required to submit a bid 
for the RFQ. A Notification of Interest is required to attend the Pre-Bid Event. The University will 
send a Pre-Bid Event meeting invitation by email to only those parties that have submitted a 
Notification of Interest. The University will post a participant list and talking points from the Pre-
Bid event to ensure that interested parties who are unable to attend the Pre-Bid Event are still 
able to benefit from the information passed along in the Pre-Bid Event.  
 
1.3.1 Timeline of Key Events 

The deadline for submitting a Notification of Interest is now 10/13/2020, before end of 
day. The Pre-Bid Event is scheduled for 1:00pm to 2:00pm ET on 10/14/2020.  

 
2.2.1 Notification of Interest (required for participation in Pre-Bid Event) 

All entities interested in submitting a Request for Qualifications must submit a Notification 
of Interest in order to participate in the Pre-Bid Event. The Notification of Interest must 
include the firm’s name, firm overview, contact information and intended role for the 
Project (i.e. developer, general contractor, operator, manager, end-user/tenant, historic 
tax credit expert, etc.). The Notification of Interest must be limited to one page and follow 
the template provided in Appendix C.  Submitting a Notification of Interest and attending 
any Pre-Bid Events are not required in order to submit a response to the RFQ.  

 


